
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are absolutely thrilled to share some fantastic news—Welland Park Academy has been named one of the 
Leicester Mercury Top 20 schools for 2024, based on the latest Department for Education data! An impressive 
64.2% of our Year 11 students achieved Grade 5 or above in both English and Maths. This achievement is a true 
testament to their dedication, hard work, and resilience, as well as the incredible support of our staff and 
parents. Congratulations to everyone involved in this success! 

On Wednesday, we were delighted to host VASL (Voluntary Action South Leicestershire) for their Christmas visit. 
Our Year 11 students once again showed their warm hospitality, making our visitors feel incredibly welcome. 
The guests even said it’s their favourite event of the year! The day was made extra special by a visit from Santa 
Claus himself, fully dressed for the occasion. Events like these are so important for fostering connections 
between generations, and our students thoroughly enjoyed hearing the stories and life experiences of our 
visitors. A huge thank you to Mrs. Burgess for organising this memorable afternoon. 

Yesterday saw staff and students arrive at school in varying items of festive wear.  We had jumpers, tinsel, 
socks, headbands and lots more all in aid of Save The Children.  As a school we raised over £750 which is an 
amazing achievement. 

The Prom Committee will be holding their final fundraiser of the year on Friday afternoon.  There will be a 
showing of the brand new Christmas film RED ONE.  Tickets go on sale on Monday and will cost £4 each.  The 
performance will start at 1.00pm. 

A few reminders as we approach the festive season: 

• Term ends next Friday, 20th December. Please note that school will close at 12:25 pm, following an 
extended breaktime. It will also be a non-uniform day, and we kindly remind students to wear appropriate 
clothing for school. 

• The new term begins on Monday, 6th January at the usual time. We 
look forward to welcoming everyone back refreshed and ready for an 
exciting term ahead. 

• A reminder to Year 11 parents that the second virtual progress 
evening of the academic year is scheduled for Wednesday, 16th 
January. Booking details will be sent out nearer the time, so please 
save the date. 

  

As we approach the festive break, I want to thank you all for your 
continued support and engagement with Welland Park Academy. We are 
so proud of everything our students have accomplished so far this term 
and look forward to even greater achievements in 2024.  

Have a wonderful weekend. 

  

Pete Leatherland—Principal 
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Spreading Joy and Combatting Loneliness in the Community 
 
On Wednesday, our students teamed up with Voluntary Action South Leicestershire to help combat loneliness 
among the over-60s in our community. 

Some of the students dressed up as a cheerful Santa and elves and they all brought festive spirit to the event by 
serving refreshments, hosting friendly chats, and spreading smiles throughout the afternoon. The event was 
further enriched by a free raffle, which added an extra layer of excitement and fun for all attendees.  Students 
had also written Christmas cards to all of the guests and presented them each with a small gift.   

The opportunity to engage with members of the community was both meaningful and rewarding. It highlighted 
the importance of connection, especially for older individuals who may feel isolated. Our students were 
exceptional in their efforts, showing compassion, enthusiasm, and kindness in every interaction. 

We are proud to support initiatives like this that make a positive difference in people’s lives. A big thank you to 
Mrs Burgess  for organising such a fantastic event, and well done to our Year 11 Health & Social Care students 
for making it so memorable! 

We look forward to seeing VASL again in March. 
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 CHRISTMAS MOVIE FUNDRAISER 

The Prom Committee will be showing RED ONE on  

Friday 20th December 2024 at 1pm 

Tickets on sale at the front office from Monday 16th December  

£4.00 
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HARRY POTTER—VISIT 2 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELFIE AND ELFIS  

Elfis, the Front Office Elf and Elfie, the Breakfast Club Elf have been having some more fun this 

week. 
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